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Editor’s Letter 
 

Dear Everyone, 
 First of all I would like to thank all those villagers, who have 
sent articles for publication in our newsletter. It is much appreciat-
ed, especially as many of you are so busy. 
 I would like to welcome Michael and Jayne Roebuck, with 
daughter Ellie ,who have recently moved into Westerland House. 
Also a welcome to Austin and Tina Greaves, who are moving into 
13, East Gate. when they have finished all their refurbishments. I 
wish you all a happy and long stay in the village. 
 There are always plenty of activities in which you can take 
part; we look forward to the Rudston Show at the end of this month 
and the John Godber Comedy in the village hall on October 13th. 
There are many weekly activities, which you can read about on the 
diary on page 20 
  On page 13, there is a letter from Neil and Leslie, who are 
closing Kilham Village Store this month. It is sad that this is yet an-
other facility which we are loosing, but hopefully there is good news 
from the Parish Council Sub Committee on Page 6. 
 The village party, organised by Eileen, was a great success, 
with everyone dancing to the band, ‘Friday Street’. 
 The village hall committee are always looking to provide inter-
esting events and would be pleased to hear from anyone with ide-
as. The idea of a pantomime has been suggested. If anyone would 
be interested in this, please contact me through email or ‘phone. 
Any age ...or gender...including dames! 
 It was really good to hear from head teachers of Kilham and 
Boynton Primary Schools., telling us about the new term. 
When I have finished writing the newsletter and Nick has done all 
the clever stuff; fitting it all together and Shirley has proof read it, 
there is always a satisfaction, knowing it is all ready to be printed 
and on time for the beginning of the month….Sadly that is not going 
to happen. The printer is being spiteful, screwing pages up. The 
technician is ordering new parts, so this edition will be late this 
month...SORRY! 
 
Sue Tompkin   
Email: sunic911@gmail.com   tel: 420705 
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Vicar: Rev Glyn Owen (01262) 420313 

Reader: Mr. John Walker (01262) 603170 

Curate: Rev James Trowsdale (01262) 490148 

Rudston with Boynton, Carnaby & Kilham 
 

Church services and events for October  

  4th    6.30pm  (Thursday) Harvest Thanksgiving followed  
   by Harvest Supper   
  7th     9.30am   Holy Communion 
14th      9.30am  Morning Prayer 
21st     9.30am  Holy Communion  
28th   10.00am  United Parish Holy Communion at Kilham 
There is a service of Holy Communion each Wednesday Morning at 
10.30am followed by coffee 

 Rudston Harvest Thanksgiving will be on Thursday 4th October at 
6.30 p.m. This will be followed by a Harvest Supper at Rudston Village 
Hall for which tickets are £3.50 for adults and £2.00 for children from 
Jean Corner (01262) 420622 or at the door. All are welcome! 

 

A word from John Walker, 
 This year whilst on top of a very high mountain in Switzerland, I 
came across a plaque inscribed with Psalm 104 verse 24 upon it.  
“Oh Lord how manifold are thy works,  
in wisdom hast thou made them all,  
the earth is full of thy riches”  
 

 Someone else had also been impressed by the Psalm, as well as  
the spectacular mountain view and had written:- 
Wondrous Creator be ever adored.  
Wonders of nature sing praises to You,  
Wonder of wonders I may praise too!” 
 

 This set me thinking, that far too often we take the “ordinary” too 
much for granted. Especially where we live, not up a mountain, but 
amidst our wonderful mellow, yet spectacular Wolds landscape!  
So the following Bible verses came to mind, I think these fit perfectly 
for us Christians here in the Wolds. With all our worries and concerns 
of life. 
Continued on page 4 
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 Be thankful in all circumstances, for this is God's will for you who 
belong to Christ Jesus.”  
Philippians 4:6 “Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situa-
tion, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests 
to God. “ 
1 Thessalonians 5:18 “Be thankful in all circumstances, for this is 
God's will for you who belong to Christ Jesus.”  
Colossians 3:15 “And let the peace that comes from Christ rule in your 
hearts. For as members of one body you are called to live in peace. 
And always be thankful.”  
 As I scrambled away from the summit I wondered how many oth-
er people had pondered the wonderful words of the Psalm, unasham-
edly placed there for everyone to read.  Have you considered the Glo-
ry of God? 
 

John 

 

 In the event only the three Singles Finals 
were able to take place on Finals Day, but it was 
another sunny day, enjoyed by spectators and 
competitors alike. The other finals were both held 
during the week following. 
Results of all competitions as follows: 
Algar Cup (Open Singles)    Winner: P. Crossland 
       Runner-up: J. Daniels 
Corner Cup (Mens Singles)   Winner: J. Daniels 
       Runner-up: N. Smith 
N. Collis Trophy (Ladies Singles)  Winner: H. Connor 
       Runner-up: K. Thornton 
Wilson Cup (Pairs)   Winners: J. Daniels & B. Corner 
     Runners-up: V. McDermott & D. Kitching 
Proctor Triples  Winners: P. Crossland, J. Collins, H. Connor 
   Runners-up: V. McDermott, D. Kitching, K. Thornton 
The Wolds (Wednesday) league completed matches in September 
and Rudston finished a respectable 4th in the table of 9. 
 Indoor Bowls re-commences on 3rd October in the Village Hall. 
Anyone who fancies this easier version of the game is welcome to 
drop in on any Wednesday afternoon through the winter months when 
I'm sure they will be made most welcome. 
 Members please note that the annual general meeting will be 
held in the Village Hall on Monday, 22nd October, at 7 p.m. 
Phillip Crossland 

RUDSTON 

BOWLS 
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    RUDSTON VILLAGE BINGO 

Another year has flown by and after running through all the figures  
for the year, we have managed to raise £750 for the village after  
running costs.  These monies have been split between the Playing  
Field (two-thirds) and the Newsletter (one-third).  This is another good 
 year, however the amount raised for the village has continued to  
reduce as can be seen below. 

 
 The Playing Field and the Newsletter are great assets to the vil-
lage, but as with anything, costs continue to rise year on year to keep 
them running.  We would therefore ask anyone who is currently not in 
the village bingo to please consider supporting this form of fundraising.  
You don’t need to even leave the house to participate as everything is 
delivered to your door each week. 
 It costs 10p per book per week to play, so if you’re willing to sup-
port the village to the sum of, say, 50p a week, then you will receive 5 
books to play with.  All you’re aiming for is a full house, ie all numbers 
ticked off, to win a share of the cash prize of £40 that is split between 
all winning tickets.  We also have another cash prize of £50 for having 
all five snowball numbers on one ticket – this will be explained in more 
detail to any new players. 
If you’re thinking that you would like to help support the village, then 
don’t stop now.  Please fill in your details on page 6 and post the slip 
through my door, Wold Garth, Eastgate (next door to the old chapel) 
so that you can join in from the next game.  
Continued on page 6 
 
 
 

  2015/16 2016/17 2017/18 

Winnings paid out for games  

425-437/438-452/453-465 

£520.00 £600.00 £570.00 

Photocopying costs £47.85 £58.25 £48.00 

New bingo books    £54.52 

Renewal of bingo licence £20.00 £20.00 £20.00 

TOTAL COSTS  £587.85 £678.25 £692.52 

        

FUNDS RAISED FOR THE VILLAGE  £950.00 £940.00 £750.00 

Allocated to Rudston Playing Field £475.00 £470.00 £500.00 

Allocated to Rudston Newsletter £475.00 £470.00 £250.00 



6 

From page 5 
The running costs of the village bingo will never reduce much  
due to the amount we pay out in winnings, therefore any additional play-
ers will help us improve on the profits raised for the village. 
In the meantime I would like to thank everyone who has continued to 
support the village bingo over the last 12 months and also Lorna Moore, 
John Croft and Anna Burgess who deliver the tickets every week, no 
matter what the weather.  
Many thanks    Paula Beresford 

UPDATE      Following the planning application refusal which 
was a pleasant surprise to all, the next stage was to form a 
Parish Council sub-committee to look at a Community bid for 
the Bosville and contact the relevant organisations that offer 

support. This has been done and comprises: -        
    Ian Simmonds  Alison Starkey     Simon 
Rhodes  
                  Fiona Turner         David Matthews  Rev. Glyn Owen 
 This represents both the Parish Council and the Community. At the 
last public meeting, we received a large number of offers of assistance 
which we thank you for, but at this early stage only a small number of 
people were required to get thing moving. If we make good progress 
then we will ask others to join as required.  
 Everyone concerned has been overwhelmed by the level of Com-
munity support so if we can keep this going we have a chance of having 
our Pub and village social hub back! 
The sub-committee have made contact with the site owner with our ex-
pression of interest in the whole site and we will keep the Community 
updated as this progresses.                        Regards    Ian 

Name 
……………………………………………………………………………
……………. 

Address 
……………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………. 

I would like to support the village by playing ….. books per week / 
pay …….. per week  
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  A year as Headteacher 
Thank you for the invitation to write an   article 
for the Rudston Newsletter. I   thought I would 
start by writing a short overview of the last 
year at school and  
    let you know the direction the school is    
 heading in. 
 This has been my first year as a Head 

Teacher and as a Head of two schools has honestly been one of 
the hardest, most challenging and exciting years of my life. The op-
portunity to lead a school through change and make it the best it 
can be is a magical one. Boynton Primary School is a special place, 
a nurturing environment where every one works together for the 
betterment of the children's education. That has been a welcome 
relief to me as the whole community has jumped on board with my 
vision for the school. 
 As I'm sure you are aware, we had a very successful Ofsted 
visit last year in which the inspector was very complimentary. Two 
points from that inspection were very memorable. The first being 
that he had never been to a school during an inspection where staff 
and the children were so relaxed, laughing and supportive of each 
other. The second was that there were no specific objectives for the 
school to improve on following the inspection other than to keep do-
ing what we are doing. I'd never seen this before and it was a wel-
come acknowledgement of the hard work of the school and its com-
munity.  
 Of course, we have many plans in place and the school has 
secured funding to do some building work as some of the buildings 
are looking a little tired. We are creating a forest school classroom 
and keeping our fingers crossed that in the future we can expand to 
have our own nursery. We have made links with a charity called 
'The Children's University' who are helping us to create more oppor-
tunities for trips and learning experiences for our children. This 
year, we are aiming to continue the hard work and have engaged 
with a programme called 'Investors in Pupils.'  
Continued page 8 

 

Boynton Primary 

School 
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From Page 7 
 This will help us to develop the 'soft skills' of our pupils and 
encourage them to look beyond their immediate surroundings to 
see how we can work better as a community. Our Governing 
Body are going from strength to strength and we now have vari-
ous members of the community helping us to broaden our curricu-
lum and provide opportunities for learning. We hope in the future 
(with your support) to make the roads safer outside of the school, 
improve our internet access and bring our children out to experi-
ence learning in the surrounding towns and villages. If you would 
like to contact us, we have an open-door policy and would be 
more than happy to talk to you about ideas or suggestions for the 
future. I will also see if we can engage our children with providing 
articles, photos or work for the Rudston Newsletter. 
Kind regards,  
Mr L. Fletcher 

 

 

 

 

 After wonderful summer weather with very few matches having 
to be rearranged, the tennis teams had mixed results in the Driffield 
league. 
Mixed  team found it very tough in Division 2 and finished  bottom. 
Ladies A team finished second in Division 5 and should be promoted. 
Men’s A team finished mid table in Division 2, their highest position  
Men’s B team finished mid table in Division 5 
 Club sessions continue throughout the year on Sunday mornings 
10am weather permitting. Check the Facebook page for up to date in-
formation as sometimes sessions are cancelled. All are welcome, 
come and join in and give it a go even if you haven’t played since 
school.   
Jane Crossley 

  Rudston Tennis 
Club  



9 

Kilham Church of England Primary School 

www.kilhamschool.co.uk 

(Helen Jameson  Acting Headteacher    
01262 420214) 

“From the school” 

 

 

 

 

 Welcome to a New Year at Kilham Primary School.  The chil-
dren have all settled back to school well and our new starters now 
look like they have been with us forever. As a new member of staff, 
just here until Christmas when the permanent Headteacher takes 
over, I have been able to see very quickly what a special little place 
Kilham Primary School is.  There is a lovely atmosphere as you 
walk around school with children engaged in their tasks and devel-
oping a real love for learning and skills for life.   

Here at Kilham we believe in a bal-
anced education where children 
are not just taught maths and liter-
acy but have access to wide and 
rich learning experiences.  With 
this in mind we would like to share 

with you that we have been recog-
nised by the local authority as a Music Mark School.  This award 
celebrates the value that we place on music in school.  I would like 
to thank staff, pupils and parents for all the hard work they do to 
ensure that pupils at Kilham are able to access and engage with a 
high-quality music education. Their dedication to offering and deliv-
ering a broad and balanced curriculum is both welcomed and cele-
brated. 
Helen Jameson. 

Ray’s Voices 
Come and listen to Ray’s Voices, the choir from Kilham 

Bridlington Choir Festival 
Christ Church November 3rd. 
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 The Rudston History Group’s autumn 
season opened on Thursday the 27th Sep-
tember when Mr Chris Bonnet gave a fasci-
nating presentation on Bridlington heroes of 
the First World War to a large audience.   Mr 
Bonnet told us that his interest was first taken when he 
found that his Mother in law had lost a brother in the war.  
 Mr Bonnet had brought along many interesting things to show.  
There were pictures of the soldiers who had come from Bridlington;  a 
tin which had contained cigarettes – a Christmas present from Prin-
cess Mary to each person in the forces; useful and decorative things 
which ingenious tommies had made out of shell cases…. 
 The presentation finished with slides of graveyards, memorials 
and battle sites in France and Belgium.   
While we enjoyed refreshments there was a chance to look at infor-
mation Frederick and Michelle Stephens had researched about men 
from Rudston who had died in the war.  These documents will be on 
show in the church.   
 The next meeting of the History Group will be on Thursday the 
25th October, when the speaker will be John Walker.  The subject will 
be an illustrated talk about Rudston in the 1800's based on the infor-
mation in the Rudston Constable's account book, which has just been 
rediscovered. A fascinating subject full of facts we didn't know about 
our early village. Come along and be surprised 
The rest of the meetings of this year are:- 
Thursday November 22 nd “The Malton Dodger” a presentation by the 
Wolds Railway Heritage Group 
Thursday December 20 th Christmas Evening “A Historical Miscellany 
for All”  Bring your own treasures for identification.  Complimentary 
seasonal refreshments 
Meetings are on the fourth Thursday of the month, Rudston Village 
Hall at 7pm.  Everyone is welcome.  Admission is just £2 which in-
cludes refreshments. 
Chris Gatenby 
 
 “About the world war 1 exhibition in the back of Rudston church. 
We have researched all of the men who died in ww1 where they lived 
what they did etc. The church is open daily and the exhibition will be 
on display from the 29th Sept.” 
Many thanks  John Walker 
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 Rudston Parish 

  Council News  

         Corner Garden Maintenance  

 The Corner Garden is now being enjoyed by both residents 
and visitors to the village. In order to keep this village asset at its 
best we need your help.  
 If anyone has any free time which they wish to give to help 
maintain the Corner Garden then please get in touch with the 
Clerk - Tel: 07542874957 or e-mail: clerk@rudston.org.uk  
 We also need help with feeding the birds. The cost of bird 
feed during the winter 
months is around £25 per 
month. If anyone wishes to 
donate £25 or more to help 
with these costs or if anyone 
wishes to donate bird feed 
then please get in touch with 
the Clerk - Tel: 07542874957 
or  
e-mail: clerk@rudston.org.uk 
 

The next Parish Council Meeting is to be held on  
Wednesday 10th October at  7.30pm in the village hall.  
 

Parish Council Contact Details 

Should you wish to report any concerns, make comments, or 
submit items for discussion at future meetings, please do not 

hesitate to contact Jennifer Hobson (Clerk) during office hours 
on the following details:  

Mobile: 07542874957 

Email: clerk@rudston.org.uk  

Landline: 01723 890084  

Polite Notice - Dog Owners 
 

Please do not place your dog 
waste bags in the bin at the 
Playground or the bin at Cor-
ner Garden. These bins are 
not suitable for dog waste. 
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FLY TIPPING 
There seems to have been a lot of fly tipping lately.  We live in a 
beautiful area and it is terrible to see it spoilt by piles of fly tipped 
rubbish.   
Fly tipping is 
UNSIGHTLY…..POSSIBLY DANGEROUS…... EXPENSIVE 
 Did you know that collecting fly tipped waste costs the East 
Riding of Yorkshire Council £320,000 a year and that disposing of 
that waste costs a further £30,000.  That is a lot of money out of 
the Council’s budget; think what it could pay for if there was no 
such thing as fly tipping! 
 You are responsible for the proper disposal of waste from 
your property.  You can use your wheelie bins, take waste to the 
recycling site at Carnaby, or use the Council’s bulky waste collec-
tion service.  For more information tel 01482 393939 or visit 
www.eastriding.gov.uk. 
 If you pay someone to take waste away for you check that 
he is a registered waste carrier, ask to see his licence.  Beware of 
people who are calling door to door or advertising on Facebook.  If 
you are suspicious of someone who calls without appointment of-
fering to remove waste report this to the Council.  If someone 
takes waste away for you and then fly tips it, it is your responsibil-
ity and you can be fined.  
 If someone is doing work at your house check how he will 
dispose of the waste.  He may be a registered waste carrier, or 
use an industrial waste disposal company.  In either case the 
tradesman should be able to produce paperwork which shows 
how the waste is disposed of. 
 If you find fly tipped waste – report to the Council on 01482 
393939 or www.eastriding.gov.uk giving as much detail as possi-
ble.  Do not touch the waste. 
 If you see someone fly tipping – do not confront them.  Get 
as much detail as possible: where and when it happened, vehicle 
details including description and registration; how much waste and 
what it is.  Then pass these details to the Council.   
 

Chris Gatenby 
 
Based on information supplied by ERYC  
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Closure of The Stores, Kilham 

It is with deep regret that we are having to close “The Stores”, as we 
have been unable to find a buyer. 

The doors will close for the final time on Saturday 27th October 
2018. However the last day we shall be selling/delivering newspa-
pers, will be Saturday 20th October 2018. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all our loyal custom-
ers for the support they have 
given us for the last sixteen 
and a half years. We will miss 
you. 

Could we also remind anyone 
who has outstanding paper 
bills or debts to call in and pay 
before we close. 

Thank you, Neil and Leslie Coyne. 

RUDSTON NEWSLETTER ACCOUNTS 
 

Balance at 01/09/2017   933.92 

Receipts    

 Adver�sing        10.00 

 Sponsorship    275.00 

 Extra Copies    150.00 

 Rudston Bingo   250.00 

 Prin�ng B Fleming newsle'ers 267.80 

Payments  

 Printer Repairs      229.56 

 Toner & Paper      566.22 

 Bank Balance 31/08/18              1090.94 

      _______            _______  

      £1886.72                  £1886.72 
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RUDSTON VILLAGE HALL 

SATURDAY OCTOBER 13TH 
Tickets available from:- Shirley Clark 420225.. Teresa Blofeld 

420171...Sue/Nick Tompkin 420705 or on the door. 

TICKETS 

£8 
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Puzzles and Quizzes 

Can you solve these alpha-numerical puzzles?  
Example “ 70=SL on M “ 
  70 =SPEED LIMIT ON MOTORWAYS 
 
1    0=BLSB   
2    3=S in a T    
3    5=R on the OF  
4    7=P of E    
5     9=L of a C   
6  11=P in a CT 
7  12=GM and T  
8  12=S of the Z 
9  16=P in C    
10  24=BB in a P   
      Answers page 18  

Dingbats Dingbats 
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B      Y       Z     G     
 M     E     T      
K          F        W    
 Q      X      J  
V          I        S       
 H      P 

For Younger Readers 

Rearrange the missing  
letters, to find  a Hallowe’en 

word 

Word Wheel 

 

1. Is a salamander a reptile or an amphibian? 
2. What is the largest living reptile? 
3. True or false: a male giraffe is a bull. 
4. True or False; birds are cold blooded animals. 
5. Which continent do gorillas come from? 
6. What type of animal is a gibbon? 
7. Are blind snakes venomous? 
8. What type of animal is a caracal? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Answers on page 18 
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WORDSEARCH  

J D O R I S D A Y M R S T K A B 
R O G L D C S R O D A N A I D E 
F O T S O P H I A L O R E N P R 
N W I R V Y E R H O M G O R J T 
S K P D A V I D N I V E N M A L 
D C A F E G S R S S L L I N N A 
R O G S O R O G E R M O O R E N 
L L S I R L B B V O G F A T R C 
U T D E B O R M Y J A S T U U A 
A E L V E N P A S E O H P U S S 
S R P D A N A I K F R A Y N S T 
T A L A N L A D D S M H L Y E E 
I G D R G B S R O C I S P T L R 
L R O P Y V N D A I S R J M L E 
I A V S N I L L O C N A O J U L 
P M L R S I V A D E T T E B T H 

 Missing Word for September…..QUEENSLAND BLENNY 

ALAN LADD 
BETTE DAVIS 
DAVID NIVEN 
ROGER MOORE 
BERT LANCASTER 
BORIS KARLOF 
HUMPHREY BOGART 

DORIS DAY 
SOPHIA LOREN 
JOAN COLLINS  
JANE RUSSELL 
DIANA DORS 
M - - - - - - - L - - - - - - - 
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For Younger Readers 

Puzzle Solutions  

Word Wheel 
 

CAULDRON 

 

Dingbats 
1 A cut above the rest   7 4 give and 4 get 

2 A clerical error    8 Too little Too late 

3 A bit of this and a bit of that 9 2 Bob 

4 A big miss under standing  10 Be seeing you 

5 A bad spell of weather  11 Tripod 

6 4 wheel drive    12 A square meal 

 
Alpha-numerical puzzles 

 
 1  NO BUSINESS LIKE SHOW BUSINESS 
 2  THREE SIDES IN A TRIANGLE  
 3  FIVE RINGS ON THE OLYMPIC FLAG 
 4  SEVEN PLAGUES OF EGYPT 
 5  NINE LIVES OF A CAT 
 6  ELEVEN PLAYERS IN A CRICKET TEAM 
 7 TWELVE GOOD MEN AND TRUE 
 8 TWELVE SIGNS OF THE ZODIAC  
 9 SIXTEEN PAWNS IN CHESS  
       10 24 BLACKBIRDS BAKED IN A PIE 
 
 
 
 
 
1. Amphibian 
2. Saltwater crocodile 
3. True 
4. False 
5. Africa 
6. Ape 
7. No 
8. Cat 
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Advertising 
Business advertising is charged per issue at the following rates:  

    1/4 Page £2.50       1/2 Page £5.00  Full Page £10.00 
Contact the editor to discuss your requirements. 

Please make cheques payable to - Rudston Newsletter. 
Treasurer: Shirley Harland 

 

Useful Phone Numbers - Local Services 
MediBus 01482 395533 - E-mail: richard.willis@eastriding.gov.uk  

Library Van Wednesdays, Long Street around 11.20am to 
11.50am.  Four weekly. 
East Riding of Yorkshire Council Customer Services Centres:- 
Town Hall, Quay Road, Tel: 01262 422500, Fax: 01262 422509 
Driffield: Council Offices, The Library : 2-4 Market 
Pl, Driffield YO25 6BW  Tel: 01377 254160 
James Cole - Milkman, delivers daily - 01262 609486 
Chris Rudd - Wet fish, Wed. around 9 am - 605489, Mobile 07798 
652675 

Trade Directory 
Stephen Cooper -    Joinery & uPVC improvements - 420811 or 
      0 7590206629 
Stephen Ward    -     Deep tissue sports, and remedial massage 
     07855951857 
Neil Jenkinson   -     Plumber  420839 or 07856291737 
John Rawlings   -    TV-Video-Satellite Sales & Repairs      
       07974674489  or  01262421906 
Beech Electrical -    East Gate…. For all repairs and installations  
       07984133095 or 07958356205 
Neil Garfitt -     Plumbing & Heating 07845994283 
 

A&C Building -   All aspects of building & home improvements, 
Services     plumbing,  electrical, kitchens, roofing,  
    bathrooms. 07749928571 
Steve Mitchinson -  Bathroom installation, Tiling, Faulty double 
Plumbing and Heating    glazing, Leaking taps & pipes. 
     07941 645 532 
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Articles and letters to the editor; Sue Tompkin, Northside 

House, East Gate, Rudston,  
Tel 01262 420705 

email sunic911@gmail.com 
www.rudston.org.uk  

Telephone numbers, postal and email addresses printed in the 
Rudston Newsletter, are in the public domain. The publication may 
be read by people from outside the village, either in  paper form or 
viewed on the website. 
Contributors please note that the deadline for articles, letters and 
notices for the November Newsletter, is October 22nd. Sorry it has 
to be so early this month.  Any received after this time may be 
omitted but included in the next issue, if appropriate. The above 
does not apply to bereavement notices and messages, which will 
be included if at all possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

Oct  13th “This Might Hurt”  

     John Godber Comedy  

WEEKLY EVENTS 

Monday Cra( Group     2-4pm 

  Evening Cra(  7-9pm 

Tuesday U3A Jazz           2-4pm 

  WI 7pm 

Wednesday    Indoor Bowls  2-4pm 

  Yoga    5.30-7.00pm 

  Yoga     7.15-8.45pm 

Thursday Post Office   10-12pm 

  Coffee Shop 10-12pm 

  Rudston Rascals 10-11.30 

  History Group 7-9pm 

     (Restarts 27 Sept) 

Friday 

 

Saturday 

 

Sunday 




